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Dear Parent/Carer       25th April 2023 

 

Re: Year 2 visit to Earsdon Farm, Morpeth 
 

Year 2 will be visiting Earsdon Farm on Wednesday, 18th July 2023 to support their Science 

and Geography curriculum. 

 

There is no charge for this trip however you will be required to give your approval via 

ParentPay for your child to attend the trip. 

 

Your child will require a packed lunch for this day.  All children in Year 2 are entitled to a 

Universal Free School Meal which means our catering service can provide a packed lunch for 

them on request.  We know some parent/cares like to provide their own packed lunches on 

these occasions, so please complete the form below and return it to school before Friday, 

19th May so our catering service can make these for your child. 

 

School uniform should be worn on this day, please be mindful of the weather conditions on 

the day as your child may require wellingtons, warm coat, sun hat (the weather has been so 

unpredictable lately).   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs. Smith 

Office manager 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 2 visit to Earsdon Farm, Morpeth 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP ON/BEFORE FRIDAY, 19TH MAY 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________ 

 

Please tick one option: 

I would like to order a School Packed Lunch for my child  

I would like to provide my own Packed Lunch for my child  
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